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Dear Applicant

Post of Headteacher  
I have pleasure in enclosing a standard application form which I would ask you to complete and return to Governance Services via email EDGS.Administration@durham.gov.uk by no later than Monday 27 September 2021, closing date of noon. …………………………………………………  
Governors anticipate that a shortlist of candidates will be drawn up on Monday 18 October 2021 starting from 4.00pm…………………………..   in order to enable interviews for the post to take place on Thursday 4 November 2021 starting from 9.30am. It is anticipated that the successful candidate will take up duty on 1 April 2022.
It is hoped that candidates will be able to visit the school, however we are waiting for National Guidance to see whether this will be possible. Further information will be available at the beginning of the Autumn Term. 

For a discussion about the post, please contact Mr Stephen Turns, Chair of Governors, at stephenturns@outlook.com.
I have also enclosed the following information which I hope you will find helpful.

(
Job description

(
Person specification and criteria for selection

(
Job advert

Further information about the school is available on our website.

I thank you for your interest in the post and wish you well should you decide to proceed with your application.

Yours faithfully
Mr S Turns

Chair of Governors

Seaview Primary School





The Avenue, Deneside, Seaham





County Durham SR7 8PD





Telephone: (0191) 581 3974








Headteacher : Mrs. Karen Field M.Ed.


